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The Chief Minister will be hosting a farewell reception in honour of the Governor and 
Lady Fulton at The Mount on Tuesday 13th October at 6.30 p.m.  
 
The Chief Minister will present the Governor with a plaque bearing a replica in 
miniature of the historic Keys of Gibraltar, and the following inscription:  
 

“Presented to H.E. Lt General Sir Robert Fulton KBE by the Hon P R Caruana 
QC, Chief Minister on behalf of the Government and people of Gibraltar to 
commemorate your term of office as Governor”.  

 

 

 


